
FOAG Summer Appeal 2023  
 

Send a Silo to Save a Harvest 
 
In rural Uganda it can be hard for smallholder farmers to grow a decent crop.    
 
When the harvest does come, most farmers store it in traditional granary stores made with dried 
mud and grass.  
 
Over time the food in these granaries rots, gets attacked by pests and develops dangerous toxins 
that make it inedible. Often entire stores of food are spoiled leaving families without food and in-
come.   
 
Our simple and effective solution is to Send a Silo to Save a Harvest.  
Hermetically sealed metal silos reduce food losses to zero. This provides food security to 
vulnerable farming communities and a source of income to pay for essential needs such as 
healthcare and education.  
 
We now have a queue of smallholder family farmers asking for a silo!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Since 2021 we have delivered 1,250 litre metal  
silos to 95 farmers in need, with a total storage 
capacity of more than 100 tons of grain!   
 
This is also a social enterprise.  
 
Our local NGO partner on the ground asks each farmer to contribute up to 40% of the silo cost 
to show their commitment to using it, and responsibility to look after it. This money is then 
re-invested back into the community to help more people in need.    
 

Every £133 we raise  

will help  

Send a Silo  

to  

Save a Harvest  

for a family in need.



 
How to donate  

 
There are three ways you can donate to our 2023 Summer Appeal – all of which are listed below!   
 
1 Make a bank transfer 
You can transfer directly to ‘FOAG’ via our NatWest Bank account, with reference ‘Summer Ap-
peal 2023’, to:   

- Sort Code: 53-81-33 
- Acc number: 08376158  

 
2 Donate by Cheque or CAF voucher  
You can send cheques or CAF vouchers, made payable to FOAG, to Robin Dean, FOAG Ad-
ministrator, Rectory Cottage, Stanford Bridge, Worcester, WR6 6ST. Add the reference ‘Summer 
Appeal 2023’.  
 
 
3  Visit our donation page   
You can find FOAG’s donation page at https://www.stewardship.org.uk/partners/20023984. Then 
simply choose the amount you would like to donate and add the note ‘Summer Appeal 2023’.  
 
Thank you! 
 
The importance of Gift Aid 
Whichever way you choose to donate, recovering Gift Aid on all eligible donations is particularly 
important as it increases their value by 25%. We hold completed declarations from many of our 
members. However, when a donation is received where we do not hold one, our Administrator 
Robin Dean, will forward you the necessary form and ask you if you are able to complete and re-
turn it, when he thanks you for your donation. 
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